
CONFERENZA FRANCESCANA INTERNAZIONALE
dei Fratelli e delle Sorelle del Terz’Ordine Regolare

Piazza del Risorgimento, 14 - 00192 Roma, Italia

tel.: (39) 06 39723521   fax: (39) 06 39760483   e.mail: secretary@ifc-tor.org

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

May 2024 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
May the Lord give you peace! 
 
At the last Council meeting of IFC-TOR, the Council was able to make more 
definitive plans for the upcoming General Assembly.   
We are sending this information now so that you can SAVE THE DATE: 

 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY OF THE IFC-TOR 
MAY 11-15, 2025 

at 
DOMUS PACIS, ASSISI 

 
We will send the usual convocation, registration materials and other details by October 
2024.  This is a notification of the dates so that you can put it on your calendar.   
We look forward to seeing  you there. 
 
Pace e Bene! 
 

Sr. Frances Marie Duncan, President IFC-TOR  
Sr. Daisy Kalamparamban, Vice-President  
Sr. Beatriz Vásquez Mayta, Councilor  
Sr. Maria Luisa García Casamián, Councilor  
Sr. Rute Almeida Guimarães, Councilor  
Fr. Brian Terry, Councilor 

 


